
 
 
 

Date of Issue – 24/01/2025  GF-05 Local Notice to Mariners 

03/2025  

Skerries – SE Entrance – West Cardinal Mark – Light Unlit 
 

Date ALRS No. Light  Characteristic  Position 

24/01/2025 

 
A.3808.35 West Cardinal  Q(9) 15s 60o25.167’N 

000o45.095W 

 

Mariners are advised that the West Cardinal Mark in the South Mouth 

approaches has been reported as unlit.  

Mariners should navigate with caution in this area. 

This light will be reinstated as soon as practicable.   

       
 Image not to be used for navigation – unlit West Cardinal Mark shown within red circle. 

A full list of current Local Notices to Mariners can be found at; 

Local Notices to Mariners – Shetland Islands Council 

 

 

Ports and Harbours Operations 

Shetland Islands Council 

https://www.shetland.gov.uk/downloads/download/1504/local-notices-to-mariners

